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June 26th, 2023 

Dear Praying Friends and Churches, 
  
 Thank you for the constant prayers and encouragement! We have had some great 
meetings and fellowship with the churches we have been in. Thank you for the birthday 
wishes that were sent to Sabrina, we enjoyed a nice family day to celebrate. In the month 
of May we stayed majority of our time in Virginia with meetings scattered about, then we 
headed to Indiana and off to Arkansas to finish out the month.  
 

We recently found out that we have had another two churches take us on for 
support! Praise the Lord for His faithfulness! While in Arkansas we had a great time of 
fellowship with many different missionaries on furlough and deputation and also got to 
meet pastors from the surrounding area. The boys enjoyed themselves as well, we parked 
at the church’s campground and the boys went fishing for the first time. Emrys caught a 
4.4lb catfish (with some help) and Theo caught 3 Blue Gills!  
 

In Arkansas we made some repairs on the truck and were able to safely make our 
way to our next meetings. Please pray that our truck and camper would make it through 
the rest of our deputation. The truck just rolled 303,000 miles! An update in Italy: we just 
got news of another missionary on or getting ready to start deputation! We are always 
thrilled to hear people answering the call! Please pray that the hearts of the Italians would 
be soften towards the Gospel and that the missionaries would be encouraged. Again, we 
thank you for your faithful support!  
 

 

In Christ, 

Trevor Deneau 

Your Missionary to Italy 


